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dated this time
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Eschberger - DNR, Amy <amy.eschberger@state.co.us> Tue, Dec 19, 2017 at 2:26 PM
To: MARYANN FEFFER <spinbabe@comcast.net>

Maryann,

I have received your objection letter for the Hitch Rack Ranch Quarry application, File No. M-2017-049. Thank you for participating in the
public comment process. 

However, in order to be considered a party to the matter, we must also receive your telephone number. You have until end of day Thurs,
12/21 to submit this information.

Thanks,

Amy Eschberger
Environmental Protection Specialist

P 303.866.3567 x8129 | F 303.832.8106 | C 303.945.9014 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203
Amy.Eschberger@state.co.us  | http://www.mining.state.co.us
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Maryann Van Horn <spinbabe@comcast.net> Tue, Dec 19, 2017 at 3:31 PM
To: "Eschberger - DNR, Amy" <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>

719-339-1668 

Sent from my iPhone
[Quoted text hidden]
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Ms. Amy Eschberger 
Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, CO 80203 
Dec,01,2017 
 
Ms. Eschberger, 
 
As a property owner in the Southwest Highway 115 area, I 
object to Transit Mix Concrete Company’ s (TM’s) application 
M2017-049 to establish a quarry on Hitch Rack Ranch. 
 
The application jeopardizes the water resources of local 
residents, fails to protect the wildlife habitat which are being 
slaughtered daily due to traffic/truck overload on HWY 115, 
and violates the easement rights of property owners along 
Little Turkey Creek Road.  I urge the Mine Land Reclamation 
Board (MLRB) to deny TM’s application.  Highway 115 is one of 
the most dangerous roads in the state and I fear it getting 
worse with the amount of trucks TM sends daily .  At my home 
turn MM-36 there have been 3 accidents in one week due to 
traffic overload and speed and this was during calm weather! 
 
I request that both the Pre-hearing Conference and MLRB 
Hearing be conducted in Colorado Springs. 
 
Thank you for your time 
 
 
 
Maryann Van Horn 
2210 La Loma 
Colorado Springs, CO 80926 
spinbabe@comcast.net 


